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11th December 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that this letter finds both you and your families as well as possible.  
 
Our thoughts are now turning to the end of this term and the start of the next. To celebrate the end of the 
Autumn Term on Friday 20th December we will be: 
 

 having Christmas dinner (at a cost of £3.55); 

 giving students the opportunity to wear Christmas colours or a Christmas jumper for non-uniform 

day (for a donation of £1);  

 Year Groups will finish school at the 1pm. 

If your child needs to stay on the school site until 2.55pm, please contact reception by Monday 16th December 
and we will arrange for them to be supervised. 
 
All students will return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025 at 8.20am. 
 
Finally, I would like to remind you of the remaining Inset days for the next academic year which are as follows: 
Friday 20th June 2025 and 1 to be confirmed.  
 
We hope that you have a wonderful festive season and we all look forward to seeing all of our students when 
they return in the New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Hatto  
Head Teacher 
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